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The Torres Martinez Gaming Commission (TMGC) has two (2) positions for a Gaming Commissioner, 
who will serve a term of three years. Below are the qualifications needed for this role. 
  
Candidates must be a minimum of 21 years old, pass a background check, and provide evidence of a high 
school diploma or equivalent. Preference will be extended to qualified members of the tribe for open 
positions on the commission. 
  

• At least on Commissioner shall have an Associate’s Degree in accounting and at least three years’ 
experience in a related field or five years of accounting or related experience may be used in lieu 
of an Associate’s Degree as determined by the Gaming Commission. 
  

• At least one Commissioner shall have at least five (5) years management or regulatory experience 
within the private sector, a gaming facility or a governmental agency. 

Commissioners are not classified as employees and, as such, do not receive a salary for their service. 
Individuals who are interested in becoming a member of the Commission must take the initiative to 
submit a comprehensive Statement of Interest to the Torres Martinez Gaming Commission (TMGC). This 
statement should clearly outline the applicant's qualifications, relevant experience, and specific interest in 
serving on the Commission. 
 
The Statement of Interest must be submitted to the Chairwoman of the Gaming Commission, Mrs. Mary 
Resvaloso, and sent to the above address. It is crucial for interested individuals to ensure that their 
submissions are thorough and articulate, as this document serves as a key component of the selection 
process. 
 
For those who have questions or require further information regarding the position of Commission 
Member, they are encouraged to reach out to Mr. Al Loya. He can be contacted via email 
at Aloya@torresmartinez.org, where he will be able to provide assistance and address any inquiries. 
 
It is essential to highlight that the deadline for submitting a Statement of Interest for these vacancies is set 
for November 24, 2024. No exceptions will be made to this deadline, so interested candidates must ensure 
that their applications are submitted in a timely manner to be considered for these opportunities. 
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